Statement re – precept increase 2018/19

[bookmark: _GoBack]When considering Donington & Boscobel Parish Council’s 2018/19 budget (calculating what is needed for the year) It was agreed at the December 2017 meeting to raise the precept (the amount of money collected from Council Tax by Shropshire Council for Donington & Boscobel Parish Council) by 2.29%.

Due to a decrease in tax base (the amount of people and or properties that pay Council Tax) compared to 2017/18 of 4%, residents will see this written as an increase of 6.6% on their Council Tax bill. This is listed as Donington Parish Council.

Because there are fewer contributors compared to last year, the amount has gone up for those who do contribute.

Reasons for the decrease in tax base could be:

·         There are now more people within the parish who are living on their own and who receive a 25% discount on their Council Tax bill.

·         There may be properties within the area which are vacant or empty, hence there will be no contribution made.

·         There may be residents who are exempt from paying Council Tax for other reasons.

Donington & Boscobel Parish Council believe it is in the best interests of the residents to make this increase so that services and facilities are maintained and that local organisations continue to receive the funds they require. 
